
Fond du Lac Reservation • 1720 Big Lake Road • Cloquet, MN 

55720 

FDL Environmental Brownfields 

Public Notice 

Issued:  20, November 2023 

Tuesday December 5, 2023 

5:00 PM 

(Forestry Briefing Room)  John A. Smith Memorial Building 

28 University Rd Cloquet MN. 55720 

The Fond du Lac Environmental Program welcomes you to a public meeting regarding pro-

posed remediation and removal of two buildings located on Fond du Lac fee property at 

Wisconsin Point. Fond du Lac was awarded a grant from the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law 

and EPA 128a Brownfields grant. 

If you have questions or comments about Fond du Lac Environmental Programs and Fond 

du Lacs undertaking of this project please contact David Smith,  FDL Brownfields Coordina-

tor  at 218-878-7119, or email at:                    davidsmith@fdlrez.com  


